
From: Teresa
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Ratification of Assessment
Date: Monday, September 23, 2024 9:09:06 AM

File#19250
Assessment # 245202
Parcel ID # 08-28-22-34-0215

Hello,
I am writing on behalf of my family. We live on 139 Annapolis St E and are part of the
Annapolis Street project.

We received the letter notifying us of the potential costs this project and what we would be
responsible for. While we believe the update and work was needed and is a great update to the
community, this is an amount we absolutely can not afford. 
We like many others live paycheck to paycheck and struggle with keeping up with the bills
and day to day life costs. 
This would be impossible for us to pay up front and adding it to our property taxes would be
an extra cost we just can't afford. 
I hope this is taken into consideration as I know we are not the only family in the community
with the same situation. 

Thank you for your time,
Mike and Teresa Lau
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